
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                            
 
 
          8th October 2014 
 
Dear Parent 
 
We have made a few changes to our curriculum in the Reception class regarding cookery this year. 
As you may already be aware, we are rotating groups of children so that they take part in a cookery 
lesson every third week. When the children take part in cookery they will bring home a sample of 
their cooking. As in previous years, please return any containers.  
 
In order to provide the ingredients, we would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £10 to cover 
the costs for the whole year. 
 
Please send your payment by cash or cheque payable to Temple Grafton School Fund in a named 
envelope. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Hendry  
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